Have a great adventure!

Subject: Have a great adventure!

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 8/1/2017 7:19 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Have a great adventure!
Can’t wait to see the pictures.

On Aug 1, 2017, at 11:23 AM, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org> wrote:

Hi All,
I will be on leave/paid time off at close of business tomorrow (Canberra time). Please use this email and reply
all to reach the entire program, as the listserv will not be managed.

Attached you will find the updates for the meeting scheduled for 6.5 hrs from now. We will stick to a five minute
max update and question session for each area if necessary.

DARPA and Fall Meeting will be on agenda as well.

Here is the log-in information:

GBIRd Program - Video Conference
Tue, Aug 1, 2017 3:00 PM - 4:30 PM PDT

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/222189741

You can also dial in using your phone.
United States: +1 (571) 317-3122

Access Code: 222-189-741

First GoToMeeting? Try a test session: htips://care.citrixonline.com/g2m/getready

J. Royden Saah

Program Coordinator

Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents
Island Conservation

+61 459 610 332 (mobile in Australia)
Roydensaah (skype)

LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter | Flickr | Blog
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